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Brookside Care Center seeks volunteer greeters 

 
KENOSHA – Brookside Care Center is in search of volunteers to greet and welcome residents’ 

family and friends during evening and weekend hours. 

Hours in need of coverage include 4:30 to 7:30 p.m. Mondays-Fridays, and 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

Saturdays. These time frames may be split into shorter shifts, depending upon volunteers’ 

preferences. 

Those interested in volunteering must submit an application, which is available online at 

http://bit.ly/BrooksideVolunteers. 

For more information, please contact Brookside Life Enrichment Director Laurie Ford at 262-

653-3834 or Laurie.Ford@kenoshacounty.org. 

About Brookside Care Center: Owned and operated by Kenosha County, Brookside is a 154-bed skilled 

nursing facility located at 3506 Washington Road in Kenosha. A modernization completed in 2018 

included the addition of a new therapy room and 48 sub-acute rehabilitation rooms, plus updated dining 

facilities and decentralized nursing stations. Willowbrook Assisted Living, also completed in 2018, is a 

24-bed community-based residential facility located within the Brookside campus. More information is 

available on the web at www.brooksidecarecenter.com and www.willowbrookofkenosha.com, and on 

Facebook at www.facebook.com/BrooksideCareCenter and 

www.facebook.com/WillowbrookAssistedLiving. 
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